
  

  

Date: Thursday, June 18, 2020 

To: MSA Members 

From: MSA Exec Committee  

Subject: MSA Minute 

 

Here we are in June with three months of COVID pandemic response under our 

belts, and HHS (and our community) are starting to ramp up services cautiously.  

Your executive would like to reach out and share some upcoming events that will 

be of interest to all of you. 

 

Physician Town Hall  - Link will be forwarded by Public Relations  

On Monday, June 22nd 6:00 – 7:00 pm, there will be a physician focused virtual 

Town Hall, which will be hosted by the MSA with co-presenters Rob MacIsaac, Dr. 

Michael Stacey and Dr. Catherine Ross.  Watch for the invitation and link that will 

be forwarded to all of you from Public Relations.  You will be given an opportunity 

to provide questions/feedback in advance of the town hall. (Questions/feedback 

about the COVID response, the service reintegration processes and other 

questions of interest to our physician are welcome.) 

 Additionally, if you have anything you would like the MSA to bring forward on  

your behalf, please send it to msa@hhsc.ca  

 

Upcoming Events: 

- Reminder, the June 18th Awards Dinner was cancelled due to COVID some 

time ago.  

 

mailto:msa@hhsc.ca


- Fall Awards Dinner - We have rescheduled the June awards to Thursday, 

November 19, 2020 at the Hamilton Golf and Country Club, pending 

COVID19 restrictions.  Communication and invitations will be shared as 

soon as we are clear on whether we can go forward and what that will 

potentially look like.  In the meantime, please put a hold in your calendars.   

 

Lab Coats: 

Since we have cancelled the April/June events, if you require a lab coat prior to the 

November Awards Dinner, please forward your request to Janet Young in the MSA 

office and she will coordinate ordering for you – MSA@hhsc.ca   

 

MSA Website for Up-to-Date Events/Contacts: 

The MSA Website has your most up to date information – www.hhs-MSA.com 

 

Take care and stay safe. 

 

Dr. Catherine Ross 

On behalf of your MSA executive 
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